
                                                              

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Address: Taylor Avenue, Wideopen, Newcastle upon Tyne. NE13 6NB 

Telephone: 0191 643 2801               

e-mail: greenfieldscommunity.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs L Taylor B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
  

 

NEWSLETTER ~ 14th June 2019  
 

PERSONAL BESTS 
This week’s ‘Personal Best’ certificates go to:  

Alicia, Crue, Daniel, Kian, Lily, Mia, Nathan, Nathan, Thomas 

~ well done to them all, they should be very proud of their achievements. 

 
 

GREENFIELDS PRIMARY ENGINEERS  
Congratulations to the North East regional winners, who were presented 

with their awards at Sunderland University last week. 
 

All of the Greenfields’ children entering the 

competition worked hard and came up with some 

fantastic ideas.  
 

The judges were really impressed by the range of 

amazing innovative entries – well done Greenfields’ 

young engineers! 

 

 
 

 

A MESSAGE FROM GFPTA 
Our Summer Fayre will be held after school on Friday 12th July. 
 

In preparation for the Summer Fayre, we will be having a non uniform 

day on Friday 21st June – but please do not send any donations of money, 

instead we would be very grateful for any donations of items that could 

be used for the tombola or for the stalls, e.g. unwanted gifts, toys, 

books, pamper products, bric-a-brac etc.  
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS . . . 
Our very best wishes go to Mrs Armer and her husband ~ they have a new baby son! 
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 SUMMER II 2019 ~ ATTENDANCE MEDAL TABLE ~ Week 2 
 

Class 
 99% to 100% 

5 points 

 97.5% to 98.9% 

3 points 

 96% to 97.4% 

1 point 

Points 

Total 

4DL  
7/6 

  5 

3CP   
7/6 

 3 

5JS 
 

 
 

14/6 
 3 

3KC       
7/6  14/6 

2 

1JC    
7/6 

1 

Rec.   
 

 0 

1DC   
 

 0 

2AC 
 

   0 

2RA 
 

   0 

4ST 
 

   0 

5JI 
 

   0 

6AH 
 

   0 

6GR 
 

   0 

 
 

children had 100% attendance this week.  
 

 

 

SPORTS DAYS REMINDER 

We organise Sports Days in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 in Houses instead of year groups to help 

those parents and carers who have children in different year groups, but are not able to take more 

than one afternoon out of work in a week.  
 

 

Bamburgh  Monday 24th June at 1:30 p.m. 

Chillingham Tuesday 25th June at 1:30 p.m. 

Warkworth Wednesday 26th June at 1:30 p.m. 

Alnwick Thursday 27th June at 1:30 p.m. 

 

The Nursery and Reception Sports Day will be on Friday 28th June and Pre-School will be having a 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic and Obstacle Races on Thursday 4th July – letters with full details will be sent 

to parents/carers separately.  
 

Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school on the day of their Sports Day.  

The usual PE kit is required - white t shirt, black shorts and plimsolls or trainers. 
 

If a Sports Day has to be postponed due to bad weather, we will text parents/carers at lunchtime 

on that day; we’ll then get back to you with an alternative date as soon as possible after that. 
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PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY REMINDER 
If you would like to put yourself forward to be a parent governor, nomination papers are available 

from the school office and must be returned to the school office before the end of the school day 

on Friday 21st June.  
  

You can find out more about the expectations of the role by talking 

to one of our existing governors about their experience of being  

a governor, or contacting Harry Corlett, the Chair of Governors,  

via the school office. 
 

Please note - if there is more than one candidate, the new Parent 

Governor will be decided by election. 
 

 

FINALLY . . . NORTHUMBRIA POLICE FAMILY FUN DAY 

 


